Le Fevre Kindergarten

Communication policy

Regular communication between kindergarten and families is encouraged. This can occur informally on a daily basis through verbal exchange between parents/caregivers and staff or formally at a planned meeting time. Newsletters are sent our regularly through the My Skool Bag App or placed in the children's information pockets.

Staff are happy to talk to you about your child's progress at kindergarten, either informally or at an appointment. We will always let you know if we have any concerns.

We have a webpage, facebook page & My Skool Bag app. We encourage all families to download the My Skool Bag app.